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Dear Parents 

Thank you to all of our parents for your continued understanding and cooperation with our 

‘Red Heat Risk Assessment’. 

With the heat concerns and rising Covid-19 cases, we unfortunately have had to make the 

decision to officially cancel events we had planned for this week. 

 Leavers Assembly – Tuesday 19th July - CANCELLED 

 Sports Day – Wednesday 20th July – CANCELLED 

Every decision we make is risk assessed for the whole school community. 

As the children are coming to school every day now in shorts and T/Shirts and trainers – 

if the weather allows we will ensure the children have some fun sporting activities. 

Reminder:- Please send your child to school wearing the following each day –  

 Black or Navy Shorts 

 Plain White T/Shirt 

 Trainers 

 A drink  

Your child may bring a hat with them – the children DO NOT need to bring school bags in 

for the rest of this week. 

Our Year 6 will still have a prize giving assembly (date to be confirmed) and only parents 

of children in Year 6 will be invited.  

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

 

 

Miss Sarah Griffin 

Headteacher 


